
Organisation Location of Property Purpose
Term of  
Lease/Licence

Wardell and 
District Tennis 
Club Incorporated 
(Y0206705)  

Wardell Tennis Clubhouse and  
Tennis Courts, Fitzroy Park 
32 Bridge Drive, Wardell  
part of Lot 18 DP1129974

Tennis 
clubhouse and 
tennis courts

4 year lease

proposal to lease
community land

If you have any questions please contact:

Katie Miller, Property Officer 
openspaces@ballina.nsw.gov.au | ph 1300 864 444 | ballina.nsw.gov.au

Ballina Shire Council
40 Cherry Street
BALLINA NSW 2478

PO Box 450
BALLINA NSW 2478

1300 864 444
council@ballina.nsw.gov.au
www.ballina.nsw.gov.au
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C
edar St

Bridge Dr

Ballina Shire Council is proposing to enter into a Lease Agreement for occupation of land classified 

under the Local Government Act 1993 (‘the Act’) as ‘community’ land.  The details are as follows: 

As the land is classified as Community Land, and in accordance with the provisions of Section 47A 
of the Local Government Act, interested persons are invited to make a submission with respect to 
the granting of the Lease Agreement.

 Submissions close: Wednesday 28 July 2021 

Where a submission is an objection, the grounds of objection must be specified. All submissions, 
including personal information, will become publicly available documents and may be made available 
to the applicant and interested members of the public. Submissions may be included in Council’s 

business paper and provided to the Minister for Local Government.


